
St Mary’s Catholic High School, Leyland 
Royal Avenue, Leyland, PR25 1BS 

Headteacher: Mr P. Thompson 

Telephone: 01772 421909 Email: head@lsmchs.com www.lsmchs.com  
 

17 March 2021 
Dear Parents/Careers 
 
LATERAL FLOW HOME TESTING 
 
Your child has brought home boxes each containing three Lateral Flow Tests.  For 
information on how to undertake the test, please read the attached leaflet or visit our 
News Item on the website for more information. 
 
We would ask that your child takes the test every Sunday and Wednesday evening, 
including the Easter holidays, until they run out of tests or advised by the Government 
to stop testing. 
 
 
All results MUST be reported to the NHS either by:- 
 
 On-line at www.gov.uk/report-covid19-result 
                                         OR 
            Telephoning 119 free from mobiles and landlines 
 
All POSITIVE tests MUST be reported to school either at the C19@lsmchs.com email 
address or by phoning the school office the following morning. 
 
If you require any additional support, please contact your child’s Pastoral Leader at 
 
Year 11 – d.burns@lsmchs.com 
Year 10 – j.diffley@lsmchs.com 
Year 9 – p.riley@lsmchs.com 
Year 8 – c.wilson@lsmchs.com 
Year 7 – l.sieczkowski@lsmchs.com 
 
Many thanks for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mr P Thompson 
Headteacher 
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